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MUSIC IS IN THE AIR THIS NOVEMBER AT YOUR CHARLOTTE PEROFORMING ARST 

CENTER 
 
Charlotte, MI, October 24, 2016–This November your Charlotte Performing Arts Center will be filled with music of all 
sorts: 
 The month kicks off with the Charlotte High School Drama Department’s production of Disney’s The Little 
Mermaid on November 4 at 7:00 pm and November 5 and 6 at 3:00 pm.  The beloved children’s story and feature 
animated movie will come alive on stage.  Join Ariel as she makes a deal for legs with the evil Ursula the Sea Witch to 
become Part of Your World.  She gives up her voice in a deal that trades her tail for legs.  Helped by her colorful friends 
including Sebastian the crab and Flounder, Ariel leaves her life Under the Sea for her life on land with the handsome 
Prince Eric, who struggles just to Kiss the Girl.  Your family is sure to enjoy every minute of this colorful and upbeat live 
theatrical musical production.  Advance tickets are $12.00 Adult, $10.00 Senior (62 & up) and $6.00 Student.  All tickets 
will be $15.00 at the door. 
 Thursday, November 10 at 7:30pm, join the Charlotte High School Concert and Symphony Bands as they salute 
those past and present who have served our nation with their annual Veterans Day Concert.  This program is free 
admission for all, so come show your gratitude and support for our nation’s veterans. 
 Friday, November 12 at 7:30 pm, the Auto Owners Insurance Premiere Artist Series presents The Gordon 
Lightfoot Tribute.   A night of romantic ballads and songs including such standards as "If You Could Read My Mind," 
"Canadian Railroad Trilogy," "Sundown," "Carefree  Highway," "Rainy Day People," and of course "The Wreck of the 
Edmund Fitzgerald."  A stunning theatrical show that replicates the Lightfoot concert experience and timeless music that 
captivated millions during the 1960s, 1970s, and 1980s.  Tickets are just $15 - $20. 
 Wrapping up the month of music on November 17 at 7:00 pm, the Charlotte Upper Elementary 6th Grade Band 
students will make their debut on stage.   This concert is free admission.   
 Tickets and more information for these events is available Monday through Friday from 9 am – Noon at your 
Charlotte Performing Arts Center box office (378 State Street in Charlotte) or by phone at 517-541-5690.  They are 
also available anytime online at www.CharlottePerformingArtsCenter.com 
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If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Jeffrey Hayes at 517-541-5691 or email at 
HayesJ@charlottenet.org. 
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